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Dear Parents/Carers,                                             Friday 8th January 2016 
 
On Thursday 3rd March, the children in Year 2 have the opportunity to visit Windsor Castle to support 
the delivery of our ‘Towers, Tunnels and Turrets’ topic.  The coach will be leaving school promptly at 
9am and will return at 4pm. Children can be collected from the middle playground upon arrival. 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch in a named carrier bag which can be thrown away when 
finished.  Children who are entitled to free school meals, can request a lunch to be provided by the 
kitchen. Windsor Castle Gift Shop can be rather pricey! Children will have the opportunity to visit the gift 
shop. Small purchases begin at £4. If you are happy for your child to visit the shop to purchase a 
small token of their visit, please provide them with a named envelope/purse. 
 
The cost for this trip will be £ 13.00 to cover the cost of the coach journey and entry to the castle.  
Children must be in full school uniform. Please ensure weather appropriate clothing is worn e.g. raincoat 
if wet weather is predicted.  
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return by Thursday 4th February. If you are entitled to a 
free school meal, and want a lunch to be provided, please tick below.  If you are able to help on the 
day, it would be very much appreciated.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Miss Smith and Miss Eaton 

 

 

I give/do not give permission for my child to attend the school trip on Thursday 7th March.  

 
I am in receipt of free school meals please provide my child with a packed lunch. 

  

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £13 or      I have paid a voluntary contribution  
                                            of £13 via online payment system (Agora) 

 
 

 I am able to help on the day. 

 
 

 
 

Child’s name_____________________________________________________Signature ___________________________Date ________________ 

 

 


